



## **Beacy P&C newsletter**

The last term of the year is now here!

We had a great Term 3 with the raffle and quiz night.

Thank you to the quiz team and all those who bought tickets and came on the night. The raffle raised just over \$12,000 and the quiz night \$1,800 so a wonderful result and effort by everyone involved.

We still need someone to volunteer to organise discos for the kids – seems a shame to only let the parents have fun! If you think this could be you please contact us at <a href="mailto:beacypandc@gmail.com">beacypandc@gmail.com</a>

In Term 4 the P & C have been given the opportunity to sell cakes and other treats at the 2016 Fremantle Ports

Maritime Day. This will be on the
12<sup>th</sup> of November and we will
need lots of cooks, bakers and
volunteers to sell the cakes on
the day.

We also have the Community
Evening booked for Friday the
9th of December. It will be a
great chance for everyone to get
together before Christmas and
for the kids to have a bit of a wet
and wild time in their bathers on
the side oval after school.

This term will also see the release of the P & C
Beaconsfield Primary School
History Book. Thanks to the hard work of Nicola Bowyer and others. It's a wonderful project so please keep an eye out for the release date!

Katherine Woodall P & C President

Have you paid the voluntary contribution of \$60.00 to the P &C this year? If not please see the admin office.



Quiz night 1st Prize winners!!!

We will be starting to think about events for 2017 so if you have a fundraising idea and would like to support the school next year please get in touch.

Email: beacypandc@gmail.com

## Get into it - the P&C?

The P&C meets once or twice a term and is always happy to see new faces at our meetings!

Come along to find out what the P&C is up to and find out how you can help our school community. It's friendly and a great way to get to know other parents.

The first meeting of term 4 will be held at 7.30pm on Wednesday 9<sup>th</sup> of November. Followed by our second meeting on Monday 5<sup>th</sup> of December at 7.30pm. Both meetings will be held in the staff room.

Volunteers are needed for the canteen on Thursday and Fridays. If it is your classes turn please make sure all the spots are filled and that someone shows up for each time slot. The link to register via volunteer spot is http://vols.pt/kFAZxV

If someone can't make it last minute please let Amanda in the canteen know on 0439484343.

It makes a real difference to the service we can provide our kids!

## Save the Date!

- November 12<sup>th</sup> Fremantle Ports Maritime Day Cake Stall.
- December 9<sup>th</sup> P & C Community Night / Slip and Slide Family evening on the side oval 3pm to 6pm.

## **Canteen News!**

Amanda Oborne (kids in PP and Kindy at Beacy) is taking on the role of Canteen Manager. Amanda has a background in hospitality and brings a process orientated approach while making sure the kids have fresh healthy, seasonal produce to enjoy.

She will be offering a summer menu from the start of term 4. The Thursday and Friday lunch specials of homemade pizza and homemade sausage rolls will continue. Amanda is bringing back old summer favorites such as fruit salad, sushi and an icy treat for after lunch as the weather warms up.

Please make Amanda very welcome and continue to support our canteen.

For those of you who are wondering Jessica Tercier resigned her position to take on the canteen role at

Samson Primary (where her children attend school).

In the Assistant Canteen Role we will be welcoming Jess White.

We will be looking for extra volunteers to support Amanda so please volunteer if it is your class' turn.

We look forward to feeding lots of hungry little tummies. To see the new menu or to pre-order please go to:

Ouronlinecanteen.com.au



Welcome Amanda!